
 

It’s going to be busy in the last half term of Year One… 
English 

 

In English we will be reading some fiction texts related to other 

countries to broaden our geography knowledge. We will look at 

‘Handa’s surprise’ and ‘When Granny went to market’. Out writing 

targets will be:  

• To use neat handwriting, with some joins. 

• To apply our phonics skills to make good spelling choices. 

• To use capital letters for names of places and people.  

There will be some assessments to check our reading and whether 

we can answer questions.  

Maths In Maths we will be learning position and direction, place value 

within 100 and some more work on money. We will also learn to tell 

the time to o’clock, and half past. Please practise telling the time 

at home if possible as this is a great life skill! There will be some 

assessments to see how much we can remember.   

Art 

    

 

We will be having an ARTS week on 24th-28th June. The children 

will be learning about the artist David Hockney and recreating 

some of his styles of art work. We will also have workshops with a 

west end theatre group that visited our school previously in 2018.  

ICT  

 

In the computing we will be Treasure hunters learning how to 

programme a toy. We will do some programming work on screen 

too and thinking about how to debug a program that doesn’t work!  

Topic 

 

In our topic work we will learn some key mapping skills whilst we 

explore the grounds of our school and create simple maps. We will 

learn to name the countries and capitals of the UK as well as the 

continents and seas of the world. We will also have a small history 

project learning about our local area and finding out about the old 

school and what life was like for school children in the past.  

There will also be drama, music, role play activities, PSHE, and show and tell each week. 

If you have any spare time at home, why don’t you….. 

• Look at maps and see if you can find where you live. 

• Visit the library to find out about Mickleover in the past. 

• Practise naming the countries and capitals of the UK. 

 
• We are looking forward to our school trip to Peak Wildlife Park on Thursday 

4th July. 

• Get ‘on your marks’ for Sports Day on 11th  July  


